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      November 28, 2023 

 

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council   

Room 400, City Hall   

100 N.  Holliday Street   

Baltimore, Maryland 21202   

  

  

RE:   City Council Resolution #23-0420 

Residential Permit Parking Program Area—Brunt Street Area  

 

Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council:  

 

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed Council Bill #23-0420, for the purpose of establishing a 

new statutory Residential Permit Parking Area for Brunt Street.  

 

Residential Permit Parking (RPP) is a program that has benefitted residents in various high traffic areas 

including but not limited to the area surrounding Pimlico Race Track, Little Italy, Fells Point, Cross Street, the 

area surrounding Camden Yards, and the Guilford area.  

 

This ordinance will allow for the RPP Program to be enforced on the 2100 block of Brunt Street. For discussion 

purposes, the BPD defers to other relevant agencies as they would play more of a role in this program. The 

Baltimore Police Department has no objection to City Council Bill 23-0420. We appreciate the opportunity to 

weigh in on this piece of legislation.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Erin Murphey, Esq. 

Director of Government Affairs   

 

cc: Natwana Austin, Executive Secretary of the Baltimore City Council   

Nina Themelis, Director of Mayor’s Office of Government Relations  

            Michelle Wirzberger, BPD Chief of Staff  

 Andrew Smullian, BPD Deputy Chief of Staff   
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